
Stiaes HCR No. 70

Requests that the State Board of Elementary and Secondary Education and Recovery School
District study the feasibility of building a high school at the site of the former Alfred Lawless
High School in the Lower Ninth Ward of New Orleans and submit a written report of
findings and recommendations, as well as an account of the use of hurricane recovery funds
with respect to the repair and reconstruction of schools in the Lower Ninth Ward, to the
House and Senate education committees at least 60 days prior to the 2012 R.S.


